ORIGINAL

September 19, 2000

Director

Division of Records & Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850

RE: Water/Sewer Lines 00234 -W(JS

Dear Director:

As a citizen and resident of Nassau County, I live in the area whereby United Water
Florida, Inc. has applied to the Florida Public Service Commission to extend their
water/sewer lines through our communities. I kereby object to this and would not be
willing to pay-$8,000.00 — 15,000.00for this service, nor would 1 be willing to be charged
a monthly water/sewer fee and the cost per linear foot of water/sewer pipe that would be
required to my road.

Again, as a resident of this area, I hereby object to any such proposal

stated above.
Thank you for hearing our objection. Ilook forward to a favorable reply.
Sincerely,
/(/‘,::/5» \ /‘/‘]-/ {‘U\AN />,_w?“‘
Nancy ax{d Duane Johnso

1235 Sweetbriar Lane
Yulee, F1. 32097
(904) 261 -3828
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